
Dear NAHMA Members,  
HUD’s Office of Multifamily Housing Programs has posted the "Final TRACS GRC Industry Notification.” 
The attached notification includes recommended next steps regarding the retro-active gross rent 
changes (GRC) issue. You can also view the update online here.  
 
For more information, please visit HUD’s TRACS webpage here. Thanks, 
Juliana  

 

https://www.nahma.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Retro-Active-Gross-Rent-Changes-Not-Processing-In-TRACS-At-This-Time.pdf
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/housing/mfh/trx/trxsum

